
 

January 5, 2016 

Mike Goldman 

Gen-X Construction 

7950 S. Military Trail 

Lake Worth, FL 33463 

Dear Mike, 

On behalf of the 1,800 PGA members located throughout South Florida we 

want to sincerely thank you for the excellent work in renovating and 

expanding our headquarters building. Throughout the entire project you and 

your team were great partners and ensured we were satisfied with every step. 

Sean Mayer could not have been a better representative of your company on a 

daily basis. 

One of the items that impressed us the most was before the project even 

started and after we had signed the contract you walked through the building 

offering suggestions for where we could ultimately save money and time on 

the project. We knew at that point we had hired the right contractor and the 

project would be handled properly. Not only was the project completed on 

budget but it was also completed well in advance of the deadline we had for 

completion. 

Our Board of Directors held their first meeting in the new building in 

December and to the person they could not have been more impressed in the 

final product. You have allowed our staff to be more efficient and given us a 

building that makes all the PGA members in South Florida proud to say it is 

their home.  

Thank you again for your dedication to our project and know that we would 

offer the highest recommendation of Gen-X to anyone who asks. 

Cordially,  

     

Mark VanDyck, President  Geoff Lofstead, Executive Director 

South Florida PGA   South Florida PGA  


